Nickalus Holmes

From: John Plescow

Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 8:53 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux
Subject: FW: Docket N220250011-El

Please, add to docket 20250011.

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:32 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Docket Ne20250011-El

John,
Please forward to clerk's office.
C'Griffin-Greaux

From: sally.b.philips@everyactioncustom.com <sally.b.philips@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 2:34 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No20250011-El

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission PSC,

My name is Sally Philips, and | am a resident of Miami-Dade County. As a Florida Power & Light customer, | strongly
oppose the rate increase request of almost $10 billion — the largest in US history. This unjust and excessive increase
would further cause everyday Floridians, especially Black, Brown, and fixed-income communities, to fall deeper into the
difficulties caused by the current high costs of living.

During the public service hearings, we witnessed firsthand how real Floridians are currently struggling to pay their bills,
rent, groceries, and medications. Community organizations are standing up against corporate greed and revealing the
conditions that everyday Florida residents are currently experiencing.

What benefits to the consumer has FP&L provided since the last rate increase? What justifications have FP&L offered
for this proposed increase? Have they made any significant improvements, are they running any more efficiently, are
there fewer interruptions of service? Do they anticipate significant increases in operating costs? Are they planning to
lower their carbon imprint significantly? What significant benefits to the public will FP&L be providing with this
proposed increase? How much of this proposed increase have they ear-marked as campaign contributions to politicians
who support corporate profit rather than the welfare of people and the planet.

The PSC should prioritize consumers by ensuring fair and affordable utility rates. | urge the Public Service Commission to
reject this massive rate hike and stand by Floridians and not for-profit corporations. We need affordable and clean
energy.



Sincerely,
Dr. Sally Philips
7310 SW 64th Ct South Miami, FL 33143-4608 sally.b.philips@gmail.com



